

WILSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTO

2017-2018 PTO MEMBERSHIP ENROLLMENT



Welcome to the Wilson Elementary School PTO! We look forward to having an enjoyable year with many great activities for the students. We are asking for your help in our annual PTO membership drive.

Dues are \$9 per family

Joining the PTO does not obligate you to volunteer or participate in the monthly meetings. The dues enable the PTO to provide many fun events such as field day and various programs throughout the year on safety, curriculum, health, and communication for the educational enrichment of our children.

*****PLEASE NOTE: YOU <u>MUST</u> BE A PAID PTO MEMBER TO BE ELIGIBLE TO WORK FIELD DAY****

(Field Day Requirements: you must volunteer at 2 events and/or 6 hours, and must also attend 2 PTO meetings)

Please fill out the bottom of this letter, put it in an envelope marked "PTO Membership" with the correct fee, and return it to your child's teacher on or before **SEPTEMBER 22nd**.

Please make all checks payable to "Wilson School PTO." Thank you for your generosity and support!!

*Return Check Fee of \$15.00 will apply

If you have any questions, please contact us @ <u>ptowilsonschool@gmail.com</u>

Please print clearly

PARENT'S FULL NAME:		
PARENT'S FULL NAME:		
E-Mail:	Phone #	
ADDRESS:		
Membership amount enclosed: \$	CHECK #	CASH
STUDENT - FULL NAME	GRADE	TEACHER
		

Family membership covers ALL children enrolled at Wilson. Please list all children on one form.

YES

NO

Do you wish to be contacted by the PTO for volunteer help as needed?

Please sign up for the REMIND APP (information on the welcome page) and also like our Facebook page to keep up to date with all upcoming and current events at Wilson:

https://www.facebook.com/PTOWilson